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Get involved on Thursday 10th  
October #dyslexiainengineering

Dyslexia in Engineering Day is about actively raising 
awareness of dyslexia within the engineering profession 
and the organisations that are committed to bringing about 
impactful change.

This is still a relatively new campaign, so building an 
online presence is really important. The Twitter and 
LinkedIn handles can be found below for you to follow.

This coming year focuses on the question ‘What is 
dyslexia in engineering?’ You can help spread awareness 
by sharing what you are doing as individuals and 
organizations. Share your stories and experiences.

By posting with the hashtag 
#dyslexiainengineering on the 5th October, 
and over the coming months, you will help 
to inform, inspire and drive change.

Follow our social media channels

Get ready to share your story

Use the hashtag

What You Can Do

www.engineeredbydyslexia.org
TWITTER: @DyslexiaEngDay • LINKEDIN: Engineered By Dyslexia


